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Since becoming the Virginia Director, I have reached out and contacted the 
members in the district. Return communications have been slow, but Rick Butler 
and I have carried out extensive correspondence. My wife and I plan to visit his 
office at the Virginia Department of Forestry in early May 2010. He reports that 
he has a tower located in his area. My hope is that this will open the way for 
additional towers in the Old Dominion. 
 
Bob Wright  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


